
  We would like to remind everyone what our protocols are at this 
time when you come for an appointment with your pet.
  Please remain in you vehicle when you arrive. Phone 
the reception team and have them check you in. The 
receptionist will take your phone number and call you 
once the doctor is ready.
  A series of Covid-19 screening questions will be  
asked upon arrival. If any of your answers indicate an  
increased risk to the staff we will accommodate a  
curb side appointment. 
  We are allowing 1 person in the room with your pet 
for the appointment. For any end of life situations we 
will allow 2 people to be present.
  These protocols have increased the amount of time our 
staff is on the phone. We apologize that this has increased 
wait times and we appreciate your patience.
 

Covid-19  
Protocols at McLeod Veterinary Hospital 

 McLeod Veterinary Hospital is partnering  
with our distributor so that you can purchase  
all your pet necessities from the comfort  
of your home. A variety of items will be  
available such as food (prescription and non-
prescription) and treats. You will also be able  
to view the assortment of supplies such as:  
food bowls, leashes, collars/harnesses, kennels  
and cat litter. Specialty items are also available:  
toys, clothing, and seasonal items (eg.  
Christmas bows/collars). All of these items 
can be ordered online and delivered to 
McLeod Veterinary Hospital. Home delivery 
will also be available for additional fees.
  You will be able to shop ‘till you drop as 
our Web Store will offer everything from pet 
food, treats, leashes, sweaters, litter boxes, 
carriers and just about everything else in  
between. Stay tuned!

Keep an eye out for the McLeod Web Store!   

McLeod Veterinary Hospital  
hosts regular Canadian Animal 
Blood Bank (CABB) donor clinics. 
For information about upcoming 
donation dates and to find out  
if your pet is an eligible donor,  
contact us at 204-661-3334  
or visit 
www.canadiananimalbloodbank.ca  

Hours:
Monday – Thursday: 	
8:00 am – 8:00 pm
Friday:
8:00 am – 6:00 pm
Saturday & Sunday:	
8:30 am – 3:00 pm

Just a friendly reminder 
that we will be closed  
on the following days:
April 2, 2021
April 4, 2021
May 24, 2021

March 2021



  McLeod Veterinary Hospital has also started offering an eco-friendly alternative to 
cremation: with Peaceful Pasture Pet Cremation.
  Peaceful Pasture Pet Cremation is an eco-friendly alternative to flame cremation for 
our animal companions. Traditional flame cremation uses a lot of energy and releases 
harmful emissions into the air. Peaceful Pasture uses a technique called Aquamation. 
Aquamation, also known as alkaline hydrolysis, uses gentle water flow, warm water 
temperatures and alkalinity to breakdown tissue. Communal and private options are 
available.
  For more information, please visit their website at peacefulpasturecremation.com or 
email them at info@peacefulpasturecremation.com. You can also reach their website 
through the links tab on our website. Should this be a service you wish to utilize for 
you animal companion please let our staff know.McLeod Veterinary 
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Ph: (204)661-3334
Email: info@mcleodvet.com
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Peaceful Pasture Pet Cremation   

  Over the last year McLeod Veterinary Hospital has added some new faces to our 
staff. We would like to take a minute to introduce them to you! 
Dr. April Crump - Veterinarian
Dr. April Crump graduated from the Western College of Veterinary Medicine in 
2018. She grew up in Winnipeg and has wanted to be a veterinarian for as long  
as she can remember. While Dr. Crump enjoys many aspects of being a  
veterinarian, she has a special interest in preventative medicine and feline medicine. 
In her spare time, Dr. Crump enjoys going for walks, yoga, and playing with her two 
cats Casper and Calliope.

Zoe Surgeoner - Assistant Manager/Registered Veterinary Technologist
Zoe joined the McLeod Veterinary Hospital team this past December. She is bringing 
over 25 years of experience as an RVT. She will be joining our management team in 
the position of assistant manager. Zoe has 2 adult children and a passion for running 
and enjoys spending her free time outside.

Angelu Borjal – Registered Veterinary Technologist
After welcoming Angelu to our practice for a practicum with Red River College, she 
joined the McLeod Veterinary Hospital Team in May 2020 upon graduation. Angelu 
shares her home with her fiancé and a lovely little shih tzu named Wacky. In her free 
time, Angelu enjoys cooking and taking care of her many varieties of house plants. 
Angelu is now a foster fail after adding Cloud, a mischievous feline, to her home.

As a hospital we have added a number of part time staff. We would like to welcome  
Sarah Groves, Shanicia Ruddock and Lindsay Trautwein to our reception team.  
Tate Starkell and Tien Nguyen have joined our veterinary assistants in the treatment 
area.

New Faces at McLeod


